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LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Benchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

29th December, 1960,

Dear Sire [
Btﬂﬁﬁgg "ELLORIO"

I duly received your letter of the 15th instant
and now acknowledge the receipt of your ecablegram of
the 27th instant,

The position in this czee i that no decision
was taken by the Conmittee un the Owners' request for
maintenance of class for the voyage from Cijon to
Valencia as your letter was received here after it
waes known that the vessel had been wrecked, Your
letter of 15th was received here on 22nd instent and
by then, of course, the question was merely a hypothetical
one.

The Owners should, therefore, be informed that
there request was neither approved nor declined,

Yours faithfully,
C.Co.Madrid,

Clerk to the
Claseification Committee,

The Surveyors,
BILBAO,
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